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10 May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Activities Day - 19 July 2024 

I am pleased to announce that we have provisionally booked the following reward trips for pupils on Friday, 
19 July 2024:  

● Year 7 - Paultons Park 
● Year 8 - Chessington World of Adventures  
● Year 9 - Thorpe Park 

 
As you would expect, it is a privilege and not an entitlement for students to take part in Activities Day. 
Therefore, the school’s standards and expectations need to be adhered to throughout the academic year.  The 
school reserves the right to withdraw a student’s ticket at any point up to and including the day of the trip 
should their conduct fall short of the school’s expectations in or out of school; the respective year office’s 
decision is final in this respect, and the cost of the ticket will not be refunded.  
 
We will be reminding students going forward that they will not be eligible to attend their specific trip if: 

● A fixed term suspension has to be issued to them 
● A student does not have a good attendance and punctuality record  
● House points have not been steadily gained throughout the year 
● There is regular absence from tutor time and/or assembly 
● The behaviour policy has not been followed, including school uniform not being worn correctly 

 
Once again, we expect this to be a very successful and enjoyable day where students can celebrate the 
academic year with their peers. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Peachment 
Head of Achievement - Year 8 
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